
 

 

 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF GOFF’S CAYE  

The Coastal Zone Management and Institute (CZMAI) informs the general public and Goff’s 

Caye stakeholders that infrastructure works on Goff’s Caye under the Climate Vulnerability 

Reduction Program (CVRP) will commence on April 25th, 2022 for a period of 6 months. 

 

Goff’s Caye will be CLOSED for visitation during this time, starting on April 25th, 2022.  

Any updates or changes to this will be disseminated as it becomes available. 

 

The temporary closure is necessary to make infrastructural improvements to the facilities in 

order to improve the visitor experience for both local and foreign visitors as well as 

sustainability of the island for current and future generations.  

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

CZMAI thanks you for your continued support and for your patience and understanding during 

this time.   

 

Thanks Management 


